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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A huge well done to our mixed Swallows Netball team that 
competed in the local school's netball competition at Park on 
Wednesday. Against much bigger schools they really excelled 
themselves, winning one of the games 5-0 and another 3-0.  
 
Everyone played really well and put 100% effort into every game - 
despite being very wet and cold! They played as a team, 
supporting each other and showing our school values of good 
communication and resilience.  
 
Many thanks to Mrs Spearman who organised them and 
accompanied the team to this event. 
  
We wish everyone a safe and happy weekend. 
 

Mr Blunt, Ms Warner and Mrs Newman. 

 
 
      

 

Baby & Toddler Group 
 

Eden Park Baby & Toddler Group! 
Next Session: Wednesday 12th February 2025 

 

Eden Park Baby & Toddler group on is held fortnightly in the nursery  
on Wednesdays between 1.30-3.00pm. 

  

This is a group for parents / carers to bring their children aged 2 or under to play in one of 
 our nursery rooms. The group will be run by a member of the nursery team.  Parents are  

to stay with their children for this group.  
 

Please collect a registration form from the Office or Nursery if you  
would like to attend. Thank you! 

 

 Mrs Ackland 



 

 

 

 

 

Valentines Disco 

 

Our wonderful PTFA have kindly organised another fantastic event for all the children! 
 

 A Valentines Disco is taking place on  
Thursday 13th February. 

 

Nursery, Reception & Year 1 have their disco from 
4pm to 4:45pm  

 

Year 2 to Year 6 have their disco from 5pm to 6pm. 
 

Spaces are £3 each and includes unlimited squash and a heart cookie! Please pay in advance at 
reception if your child would like to go! 

 
 

 

Birthdays This Week 

Tiahna G, Freddie S, Poppy G & Darcie T 
Happy Birthday from all at  

Eden Park!! 
f 

 

Book & Bake Sale Update 
 

Many thanks to everyone who supported our Book and 
Bake sale last week. This raised a fantastic £94.60! 

 
These funds, and other funds 

raised throughout the year will 
be used to subsidise the cost of 
school trips and activities for all 

the pupils. 

School Meal & Nursery 
Payments 

 

As we are now nearing half term, 
please can all School Dinner and 

Nursery accounts be paid up to date 
before we break up next week.  

 

Please also remember to check if your 
child is entitled to free school meals.  

 

You can apply via Devon Citizens 
Portal & select the link for Free School 

Meals. It will ask a few questions 
about income, and once you have 
answered it will give you an instant 
response. If you are entitled, it will 
give you a code, this needs to be 

either emailed or shown to the Office. 
 

 If your child is in 
Reception to Year 2 
and gets a universal 

free school meal, it is 
still important to 
apply as this is 

additional funding.  

Non-Pupil Day Reminder 
 

A reminder that we have a non-
pupil day on 24th February, which 

is the Monday after half term.  
 

Children break up on Friday 14th 
February, and we look forward to 

seeing them back in school on 
Tuesday 25th February. 



 

 

 

Dinner Menu Update 
   
Week 1:  
 

Monday: Cheese & Tomato Pizza  
or Veggie Burrito 

 

Cookie 
 

Tuesday:  Sausage Pasta Bake or Mac ‘n’ 
Cheese 

 

Chocolate Chip Muffin 
 

Wednesday: Chicken Goujons or Cheese 
Wheel 

 

Strawberry Smoothie 
 

Thursday: Sausage Roll or Vegan Sausage Roll 
 

Marble Cake 
 

Friday: Catch of the day 
or Southern Style Quorn Burger 

 

Ice Cream Surprise 
 

 

 
                               Week 2:  

 
Monday: Burger or Quorn Hotdog 

 

Oatie Biscuit 
 

Tuesday: Meatballs & Pasta  
or Quorn Bolognese Pasta 

 

Old School Sprinkle Cake 
 

Wednesday: Sausages or Quorn Sausage 
 

Shortbread Biscuit 
 

Thursday: Warm Chicken Wrap or Tomato Pasta 
 

Ice Cream 
 

Friday: Catch of the day or Cheese Baguette 
 

Milkshake & Biscuit 

 

Attendance 

 



 

 

 

 

REMINDER: 

Please remember to 
return consent forms 

for the Bristol 
trip! 

 
 

 

Upcoming Community Events 
 
 

 

 

Absence & Illness 

 

As many of you are experiencing, there are a lot of 
viruses and bugs circulating at this time of year.  

 

 Please could we remind all parents and carers to 
ring the School Office, on each day of absence 
before 9.00am, to report any absences so we 

know that everyone is safe.   



Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday 14th February 2025!

 


